Look out for your extra recycling
collection after Christmas and New Year

During the week beginning 7 January 2019, we will be carrying out
an extra collection of your recycling bin on your usual day.

This extra collection isn’t advertised in the paper calendar we sent you
in June, so don’t forget to put your blue-lidded bin out in the second week
of January along with any other bins that are scheduled.

Waste and recycling collections will continue as normal except for those
scheduled for Christmas Day and New Year’s Day (Tuesday homes)
which will instead take place on 29 December and 5 January respectively.

Check your collections at www.daventrydc.gov.uk/recycling
or download our FREE Daventry District Council mobile app
from the Apple and Google Play stores.
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